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 Participation in a 

Parent Listserv. 

 Stronger connection 

to Schreiner. 

 Monthly Parent 

Newsletter. 

 10% Savings at 

University Bookstore 

on Schreiner. 

Apparel. In store 

purchases only. 

 10% Discount at 

Campus Dining Hall. 

 Invitation to SPA 

Meetings during 

Family Weekend and 

Recall to discuss 

issues with other 

parents. 

Benefits of Membership 

Schreiner 

Parents   

Association 

(SPA) 

Sponsored by  

Student Services 



 
 
 
 

 

                   FAQ    

Questions? 

reslife@schreiner.edu 
 

Who is eligible to be a part of the SPA? 
Any parent of a Schreiner University 
enrolled student is eligible to be a part of 
the Schreiner Parents Association (SPA). 
 
 
What is the cost of membership? 
Membership for the first year costs $25. 
Membership is for one academic year 
(August-July) and can be renewed for the 
following year at the established cost. 
 
 
Do I get a membership card? 
In August, all Parents who submit their 
registration before July 31 will receive a 
membership card, which can be shown at 
the bookstore and Diner for discounts. 
 
 
When do I have to sign-up by? 
You can mail back the registration and fee 
at anytime, but the membership is done on 
an academic year basis so the 2014-2015 
year membership will expire in July 2015. 

MISSION 

To provide 

communication 

between the 

University and family 

members of our 

students in order to 

increase student 

success, facilitate 

positive University 

relations, and 

promote a suitable 

role for family 

members within the 

University 

community. 

Join the 
SPA Today! 


